December 6, 2010

To: Faculty Senate, CCSU

From: Sabbatical Leave Committee

On December 6, 2010 the Sabbatical Leave Committee generated the following recommendations for
consideration by the Faculty Senate:

- That the sabbatical leave committee membership be as follows:

* Three representatives from Arts & Sciences: one from the Creative Arts, one from Humanities,
and one from Sciences

* One from each of the other Schools: Business, Education, Technology

* One representing Librarians and Counselors

* Oneatlarge

-That each departmental sabbatical leave committee charged with reviewing the sabbatical leave
proposals clearly note whether or not to recommend that the leave be granted.

-That each departmental sabbatical leave committee also submits a written appraisal of each sabbatical
leave proposal.

-That continuing members of the Sabbatical Leave Committee be invited to Sabbatical Leave Workshops.

-That a procedure be established that would guarantee that every recipient of a sabbatical leave writes a
final report after completing their sabbatical leave and that all such final reports would arrive in the
CCSU library in a reasonable amount of time after the sabbatical.

-That a procedure for accountability be established such that the Sabbatical Leave Committee could take
into account the results from previous sabbatical leaves before granting new sabbaticals.

-That the Senate and AAUP consider possible changes in the AAUP Collective Bargaining Agreement such
that the fixed amount of sabbatical leaves granted each year to be replaced with amount equal to the
number of the merit proposals.

On behalf of the Sabbatical Leave Committee

Ivan Gotchev, Sabbatical Leave Committee Chair



February 4, 2011

To: Faculty Senate, CCSU

From: Sabbatical Leave Committee

On February 4, 2011 the Sabbatical Leave Committee generated the following additional
recommendations for consideration by the Faculty Senate:

- That the Faculty Senate creates a table akin to Table 1 in the AAUP contract identifying the deadlines
related to the sabbatical leave process.

- That the Faculty Senate amends the appropriate bylaws to clarify that upon the transmission of the
Sabbatical Leave Committee report to the administration, the Committee’s operations are suspended
until the committee reconstitutes in the following academic year.

On behalf of the Sabbatical Leave Committee

Ivan Gotchev, Sabbatical Leave Committee Chair



